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I strongly oppose this bill as written due to the language that will eliminate the ability 

of local jurisdictions to preserve our historic inventory. Such an ill-advised change in 

Oregon law will in my view further damage the economic viability of Oregon's cities 

and town.  

 

HB 3414 will not increase the overall supply of housing, housing affordability, nor 

increase housing choice.  

 

This extreme measure after implantation will erode political support for those who 

vote to pass this legislation and the Govenor, if she were to sign it into law. 


